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Minutes of the Easton on the Hill Parish Council  
Extraordinary Meeting 

Held remotely by Zoom video conferencing on Wednesday 28th April 2021 at 8.30pm  

  
 Present; Councillors; E Hanson, J Hamilton, T Nicol, J Rawlinson (Chairman), D Sharpe 

Clerk: J Rice 
Members of the public: None 

 
EM/21/1 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

 To receive and note apologies accepted by the Clerk.  
The Clerk received and accepted apologies from Cllr Woodman, Cllr Holwell and Cllr Dow 

EM/21/2 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

 To receive all declarations of interest under the Council’s Code of Conduct related to business on the agenda. 
(Members should disclose any interests in the business to be discussed and are reminded that the disclosure of a Disclosable Pecuniary Interest will 
require that the member withdraws from the meeting room during the transaction of that item of business). 

There were no declarations of interest made. 

EM/21/3 Public time.  Arrangements were made for the public to request a link to join the meeting remotely or join by 
telephone call if they wish.  A maximum of 15 minutes was permitted for members of the public to address the 
meeting remotely on any item on the agenda.  
There were no members of the public present. 

EM/21/4 CONSULTATION ON SELLING ALCOHOL 

 4.1 To consider and resolve the PC’s response to the consultation on the application from the Village 

Hall to add to their license the sale of alcohol on the premises Monday to Sunday 12-10.30pm. 

Motion: to agree the Parish Council’s response. 

 

The Chairman proposed that the adding of alcohol to the village hall licence be supported and this 

was unanimously voted in favour. 

 

EM/21/5 COSTS ASSOCIATED WITH PLAY AREA SIGNAGE AND BINS 

 5.1 To agree costs associated with new play area signage and litter bins out of the playing field budget 

and to be agreed at the next PFIC meeting in time for the new equipment. 

 

There was a discussion about signage for the whole area and that there will in time probably be a 

sign at the entrance, showing the site address, owners, supporters, driving etiquette etc but for now 

an agreement for signage just to the new play area is needed before the next meeting – as the 

equipment is starting being installed w/c 3/5/21.  The Clerk had a sample one from Woodnewton to 

use and hopefully Playdale will send over some as agreed. 

 

It was agreed that a maximum expenditure of £500 can be spent on signs for the play area as 

necessary, before more signs and bins need to be decided and agreed later.  
Available to download at www.eastononthehill-pc.gov.uk 
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